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From: Barb Fuller [walbarby@yahoo.com.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 7 April 2009 4:46 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Redistribution of seats 

Dear Sir, 
I read with interest atricles about the redistribution of seats and that NSW stands to lose one electorate to 
Queensland. I have also read that it may be a country seat, and that Mrs Hulls seat in Riverina is one under 
threat. 
I cannot protest loudly enough re the pressure this would put on country people. The electorates in country 
areas are already too large and any further enlargment is only going to make it more difficult to access a 
member ofparliament. 
To me it makes more sense to amalgamate some of the closer city electorates where members have less 
distance to travel to meet the needs of their constituents. 
Mrs Hull is doing an exceptional job and it would be a pity to upset the balance in country areas where there 
are many pressing problems to overcome. 
Yours Sincerely, 
Evelyn Fuller , Riverina 


